
Bill History 

Session Year 2025  

Proposed H.B. No. 6064 

Proposed Bill    

Introducer(s): 

REP. WILLIAM PIZZUTO, 71st DIST. 

 

Title: AN ACT REQUIRING PHARMACISTS TO RESPOND TO QUESTIONS ABOUT PRESCRIPTIONS 

FROM CONSUMERS WITHIN TWENTY-FOUR HOURS. 

Statement of Purpose: To require pharmacists to respond to consumer questions about prescriptions within 

twenty-four hours. 

Bill History: 

01-22-2025 REFERRED TO JOINT COMMITTEE ON General Law Committee 

Co-sponsor(s): 
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